
NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB NEWSLETTER 
May 2010 Issue 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Thursday May 6th, 2010 at 7 
PM (doors open at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see 
our web site www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. Preston Rell will be giving the 
program this month on 3 Cent pieces. 

SNACKS – No one has volunteered to bring snacks in May. 

COIN of the MONTH – Canadian Coin. (A nice, no problems, coin that you, as a 
collector, would like to have, would be appreciated).   
[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the 
featured coin of the month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a 
ticket in the drawing and your coin goes into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the 
winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

COIN QUIZ – We will be having a quiz, so bring your thinking caps. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

DUES are OVERDUE!     Last Notice 

Your dues for 2010 are way past due. Dues are $12 for Adult members and $1 for Junior 
members. You can bring your check (made out to “Northside Coin Club”) or cash to the 
May meeting or mail your check to NSCC   PO Box 1837   Broomfield, CO  80038-1837. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Last month's meeting was held on April 1st.  We had 24 members signed in on the 
attendance sheet. We had one new Junior member join. His name is Ryan R. and he was a 
friend of Walker R. and was a guest last month. Please remember to sign in when you 
arrive and put your chip in the can for the door prize drawing. 

MINUTES – President Dave F., called the meeting to order at 7:10 pm.   
Dave reviewed the upcoming coin shows for April. 
Dave reminded members of the Coin of the Month, the Raffle item, and the evenings 
Coin Quiz.  
A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes of the last meeting.  
Michael T. gave the Treasurers report and stated we have $1272.83 in the club account. A 
motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers report. (Remember that any 
adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to view it at 
the meeting.)    

Old Business  
Steve L. talked about a group he wanted to create to get coins from the US Mint. He 
indicated he got some interest especially for Quarters. 
Tim Z. has been looking into a place to hold the next Coin Fair. 



There is no news on looking for a new meeting place. 
There has been nobody interested in being a project lead for doing a trip to the ANA 
Headquarters, so it looks like there will be no trip. 
Dave F. indicated that the Lady with a collection is starting to get interested again in 
having us get involved. 
Don K. had obtained some information on 1964-D Type C reverse quarters, and indicated 
that the main feature is in the Reverse Tail Feathers. 

New Business 
Steve L. had received a packet from the ANA on National Coin Week. He discussed what 
was in the packet and handed out many of the items to club members.  
  

SHOW & TELL 
Dave Wi. – Had a Boy Scout 100th Anniversary One Dollar Proof Coin. 
Gertrude K. – Had a 1973 Coretta Scott King Medal with a Goddess of Agriculture on 
one side and the Reverend Dr. King on the other side. 
Dick C. – Had a dime with some interesting strike characteristics. 
Stuart R. - Had a 2009 Canadian Mint coin that has fossilized T-Rex spot imbedded on 
the coin. 
Don K. – Had a set of State Quarters with enameled reverses. He also talked about coins 
that the Queen of England gives away on Maundy Thursday. He also mentioned that he 
had written an article on this that had appeared in the ANA Journal. 
Dave We. – Talked about a coin he had received in appreciation for a talk he had given. It 
was a Kommandant coin used as a Challenge Coin for collectors who collect Military 
related Numismatic items. 
Dave F. – Showed a couple of Japanese coins from the 1800s that he picked up at the 
ANA show in Ft. Worth. Texas.  
 
COIN QUIZ 
There was no quiz in April. 
 
PROGRAM – Dave F. gave a presentation on Exonumia, which is the collecting of 
various types of Medals and Tokens. He when through a long list of the types of things 
that you could collect that would be considered Exonumia.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The “Coin of the Month”. Kennedy Half Dollar was the Coin of the Month. Tim Z. won a 
pot of 7 coins. 
Door prizes and Raffle winners were; 
The Door prize: A 1986 Mint set was won by Andrew T. 
A second Door prize: A 1 oz. Silver Medal was won by Bill H. 
The Raffle prize: Five Silver Kennedy Half Dollars were won by Tim Z. 
An Auction was held following the meeting. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 



If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you 
would like to bring them. 

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for the June 2010 meeting, or any other future 
meetings. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Upcoming Coin Shows 
 
 
May 14th -16th        Denver Coin Expo 
                               National Western Complex 
                               Expo Hall 
                               I-70 & Brighton Blvd. Exit 
                               10:00am to 6:00pm Fri. & Sat. 
                               10:00am to 3:00pm Sun. 
                               Admission $3.50 
                               Contact Jerry Morgan 719-275-0585 for more information                 
 
 

Northside Coin Club Officers and Directors for 2010 
President Dave F. 

Vice President Stuart R. * 
Secretary Mark H. 
Treasurer Michael T. * 

Director #1 Wayne W. * 
Director #2 Steve L 
Director #3 Dave Wi. * 

* Indicates that this persons’ term expires at the end of 2010. 
 

Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 
 
No editorial this month. 
 
If you would like to submit an article to be used in the Secretary's Editorial Page, just 
email it to me at secretary@northsidecoinclub.org . 


